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The Council on Education for Public Health (CEPH, https://ceph.org) accredits schools and 
programs of public health. The accreditation criteria established by CEPH in October of 2016 
are available at the following link:  https://ceph.org/assets/2016.Criteria.pdf 
The Baylor University Public Health Program was established in 2009 and accredited in 2013 
for a 5-year period. Accredited programs are subject to a reaccreditation review process at the 
end of each accreditation period. The review process begins with the completion of a 
programmatic self-study and the submission of a preliminary self-study report.  
Faculty and constituents of the Baylor Public Health Program have been working over the past 
18 months to align our program with the new criteria and evaluate our program. We recently 
completed our self-study and submitted our preliminary self-study report to CEPH on May 18, 
2018.  
 
This preliminary self-study report is available for review at:  
https://www.baylor.edu/hhpr/index.php?id=56003 
 

 
October Site Review: October 18-19, 2018 

 
 

The reaccreditation process also includes an October site visit by external reviewers selected 
by CEPH. The external review committee will make recommendations to the full CEPH council 
based on the final self-study document and additional information obtained during the site visit. 
Comments from third parties provided directly to CEPH are also taken into consideration. 

 
 

Call for Third Party Comments by September 18th 
 

CEPH will accept third party comments about the program until 30 days prior to the scheduled 
visit.  
The deadline for submitting comments to CEPH is September 18, 2018 
Written comments may be sent to:  
 

 Olivia C. Luzzi, MPH 
 Accreditation Specialist 
 Council on Education for Public Health (CEPH) 
 1010 Wayne Avenue, Suite 220 
 Silver Spring, MD 20910 
 


